St. Genevieve Parish Schools

Newsletter

Begin to think about what you can “ADD” to your life this Lenten season.

Progress Reports
High School

Five week progress reports
are being sent home next
Monday to high school
families.

As a reminder, financial aid
can be tied to the amount of
effort your student puts in.

Please do your part - check
Aeries and follow up with your
student (even if they do not
receive a progress report) to
make sure they are doing their
best!

LUNAR NEW YEAR

The World Languages Department would like to extend a warm invitation to celebrate the
Lunar New Year 2024 here on Campus! The flyer with dates and information is being sent
home/posted with this newsletter.

Tickets for HS students will be sold during lunchtime outside the Cafe. Elementary School
families can purchase tickets through the ES main office. Please speak with Mrs. Braganza.

Presale Tickets are $10. Happy Year of the Dragon!




FEBRUARY CALENDAR

Upcoming Events at School

February 10: Happy Lunar New Year
February 12: Progress Reports (HS) go out

February 13: Valentine’s Day Celebrations & Early Report for HS

Elementary Students May Wear Jeans with Pink or Red Tops
High School - Regular Uniform Please

February 14: Ash Wednesday (Special Dismissal) - FORMAL UNIFORM
3:00 K-3 3:10 (Grades 4-8) 3:20 (Grades 9-12)

Thursday, February 15: Student Empowerment - Grades 7 - 12
Jeans and | Love My Life T-shirts

Justin Fatica delivers a powerful message through his program “Hard as Nails” challenging students
to know their importance in this world and know the impact they can have on those around them.
Watch your student learn just how “AMAZING” they are during this evening day of school and drive
home talking to them about how “AMAZING” you think they are too. Join us for a critical evening
boosting our young peoples self-esteem and confidence in themselves as they continue to grow and
mature into Godly men and women.

February 16/19: President’s Day Holiday- No School

February 22: Lunar New Year Celebration (See Flyer)

HELP US BECOME A CASHLESS CAMPUS...AND A SAFER CAMPUS

It feels like the world around us, even the neighborhood around us, is becoming more dangerous each day. As
the population of our neighborhood increases, there are fewer police to keep watch.

Recently, it was reported, our mail carrier was held up at gunpoint.
Any business or organization handling cash is especially a target.
Therefore, we are asking each of you to help us become a campus without cash.
- Make payments online, with check or money orders

- For the time being, please do not bring any form of cash payment to campus without having an appointment
and letting your point of contact know you are intending to pay with cash.



REMINDER:
CoVid Isolation Updates

The state of California has changed the isolation guidelines for those who
test positive for Covid 19.
See updated guidelines from LA County Health.

LAC DPH Instructions for COVID-19 Cases and Close Contacts
(lacounty.gov)

In summary:
Isolation period: The term "Isolation Period" refers to the following:
* Individuals with COVID-19 with symptoms:

Individuals who have COVID-19 and are experiencing symptoms shall
stay home away from others until fever free for 24 hours without using
fever-reducing medication AND other symptoms are mild and improving.
Masks are required to leave isolation before 10 days from when
symptoms began or the date of their first positive test, when around
other people. You can remove your mask sooner if you have two
sequential negative tests at least one day apart.

* Individuals with COVID-19 without symptoms:

Individuals who have COVID-19 and are not experiencing symptoms are
not required to isolate provided they wear a well-fitting, high-quality
respiratory mask whenever around other people. You can remove your
mask sooner if you have two sequential negative tests at least one day
apart.



Ash Wednesday

ATTENTION ALL VALIANTS; THE THEOLOGY
DEPARTMENT NEEDS YOUR HELP...PLEASE BRING ANY
PALMS THAT YOU HAVE LEFT FROM LAST YEARS PALM

SUNDAY..WE NEED THE PALMS FOR OUR LENTEN
PROMISES CELEBRATION.

ONCE AGAIN....PLEASE BRING ANY PALMS THAT YOU
HAVE LEFT FROM LAST YEARS PALM SUNDAY TO YOUR
THEOLOGY TEACHER

Or your Homeroom teacher (Elementary)

On Tuesday, students will participate in offering up their
Lenten promises in a special ceremony led by our Pastor.
On Wednesday, students will receive ashes in a special
service led by our Bishop.



